Program Director’s Report
April 21, 2021

Programming – 
· April vacation was a great success and I believe everyone had a wonderful time! The weather really worked out for Carnival day. I’m really looking forward to planning my special programs for summer.  
· Registration numbers are going up for summer and things are looking good so far.  I am still waiting for an increase in enrollment before I make my final decision for swim trips this summer. 
· I was able to book a couple of in-house programs for the summer and will be looking to book a couple more.  My focus will really be on providing some specialty programs myself to try and lower costs.  
 
